
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

 

‘Walking in the footsteps of Jesus, loving and serving together’ 

 

Thursday 7th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

 

As we approach the bank holiday weekend and we complete another week of home learning, I 

want to take this opportunity to say Well Done!!! However you have achieved this and in whatever 

format this looks like for your family…. You have done it!! It is not easy at the moment. Children 

you are at home, enjoying time with your family but missing seeing your friends and Teachers. 

Parents, you have worked hard and we are fully aware this is not easy to juggle home learning with 

home life and your own work commitments, but you continue to support the school by doing so. 

The teachers are full of praise and admiration when I speak to them, so THANK YOU! 

It’s now time to take a well-earned break over the long weekend, enjoy the sunshine and above all, 

ENJOY your time together, play games, have fun and remember to have down time!  

There has been much speculation in the News about schools reopening, at present we have had no 

official guidance from the DfE or Government on this. As always we will follow the guidance when it 

appears and I will keep in touch with you all.  

Have a great week and thank you for being such amazing parents, supporting your children and 

supporting us!  

Remember we are on the end of the phone, email or Dojo, missing you all. 

 

Stay safe and well, God bless 

 

Mrs S Woods, Head teacher 


